
August 1, 2023

Dear Friends of South High School,

As part of the vibrant, diverse, and all-inclusive community at Minneapolis South High
School, South Soccer is proud to focus on equity, where every student is eligible to play
regardless of ability to pay. South Soccer receives funding for 60 percent of its soccer
program from the school district, but the remaining budget must be gathered through
fundraising. A fully funded program enables South to field enough teams to allow any

incoming 9th and 10th graders to play on a team.

On Saturday, September 30th, Minneapolis South High School will host Super Soccer
Saturday, our annual fundraising event where all the South High School soccer teams play
DeLaSalle High School. This event is a great opportunity to show school spirit while raising
funds for equipment, uniforms, and coaches for the six men’s and women’s soccer teams at
South High.

We are so grateful for your past support of our Super Saturday fundraiser.Would you
please consider donating a gift certificate, tickets or other item to the raffle portion of our
event?

Your donation will be acknowledged on all digital sites, the Super Soccer Saturday printed
program, on event signage, and in announcements throughout the day long event. Please
provide a monetary value of the donated items, as the amount is tax-deductible.We are a
nonprofit 501(c) 3 organization (Tax ID 41-1506266) established through the Friends of South
High Foundation.

Thanks so much for your support of South High Soccer!

South High Soccer Parent


